
Our Annual Thanksgiving Dinner will be held on
Sunday, November 24, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

in the fellowship hall. 

Please complete the forms in the bulletin or call
the church office to reserve your spot.

 
The dinner is a covered dish with the church

providing beverages, paper products 
and serving utensils. 

There will be no cost to individuals, but sign-up 
is required by November 18th for

 planning purposes. 


